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From: Elizabeth Terp  [mail to: elizabethterp@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 
To: Pamela Monroe 
Subj: NH SEC Docket #2016-03 
  
Pamela Monroe, Secretary 
NH Site Evaluation Committee SEC 
  
To Members of the Site Evaluation Committee 
  
I live in Thornton and support the Petition asking for a declaratory ruling from the  
SEC barring Northern Pass Transmissions use of locally maintained roads without 
municipal permission. 
  
It cannot be cost effective to disrupt a two lane highway through private property,  
destroying home landscaping, fences, trees, water supply, disrupting private  
driveways and clogging a two lane road when I93, a four lane highway bordered  
by state land would allow through traffic. 
  
Elizabeth Terp 
55 Birch Bend Dr. #5 
Thornton, NH 03285 
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